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ODOT to hold a public information meeting in Cheyenne Tuesday 

 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will hold a public 
information meeting to discuss the temporary closure of SH-47 
west of Cheyenne. The meeting will take place at the following 
time and location: 
 

  6:00 p.m. 
 Tuesday, June 1 

 Cheyenne High School Auditorium 
 910 Doctor F.K. Buster Ave. 

 Cheyenne, OK 
  
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of the 
Department's plans for rehabilitation of two bridges on SH-47: 
over Sergeant Major Creek, 13.2 miles east of SH-30, and over 
West Croten Creek, 5.9 miles east of SH-30. 
 
For additional information about the project and the upcoming 
meeting or requests for special needs accommodations for the 
meeting, contact Craig Moody, ODOT Public Involvement, at 200 
N.E. 21st St., Oklahoma City, OK 73105, at 405-522-1465 or at 
cmoody@odot.org. Special accommodations should be requested at 
least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.   
 

--www.okladot.state.ok.us-- 
 

(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT 
Media & Public Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 

 


